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Monday 25th September 2023

Dear Parents,

RE: Family Friday 

This year, we are launching ‘Family Friday’ in Reception. On the last Friday of every month, we will be 
inviting you to come and spend some time with your child in their class to do some fun activities. Each 
session will have a different focus, with this month’s being creative autumnal activities! This first 
session will take place on Friday 29th September 2023 at 2:15pm in your child’s classroom.

We look forward to seeing you!

Yours Sincerely, 

Alexia Hilas 

Early Years Assistant Headteacher


